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To:  The Honorable Clift Tsuji, Chair 

and Members of the House Committee on Economic Development and Business 

 

Date:  Tuesday, February 12, 2013 

Time:  9:00 A.M. 

Place:  Conference Room 312, State Capitol 

 

From:  Frederick D. Pablo, Director 

  Department of Taxation 

 

Re:  H.B. 1128 H.D. 1, Relating to Intra-State Aviation 

 

 The Department of Taxation ("Department") appreciates the intent of H.B. 1128 H.D. 1 

and provides the following information and comments for your consideration. 

 

 H.B. 1128 H.D. 1 provides an exemption from Hawaii's general excise tax for amounts 

received from the sale of fuel from a foreign trade zone to common carriers for use in interisland 

air transportation.   

 

 The Department defers to the Department of Business, Economic Development, and 

Tourism on the merits of the bill.  The Department defers to the Department of Transportation on 

the effect of this tax exemption on inter-island air transportation.   

 

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 
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